Alternative Fuel Resolution Draft 
Whereas ERCOT’s Protocols Revision Subcommittee (PRS) has twice rejected PRRs relating to the development of an ancillary service for Alternative Fuels (PRRs #486 and  #578), and

Whereas ERCOT’s Reliability and Operating Subcommittee (ROS) has studied the need for alternative fuel sources and has determined that the use of alternative fuels as an ancillary service is not justified and inconclusive in its findings, and
Whereas there are many factors that impact fuel reliability including contract terms, supply and transportation availability, credit, on site storage for gas or coal and others which are the subject of each entity’s business and competitive decisions,

Therefore, ERCOT’s Wholesale Market Subcommittee (WMS) resolves that it is inadvisable to establish an ancillary service related to alternative fuel sources at this time.
